MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
March 1, 1973

The meeting was opened at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Allan
Ettinger. Attending in addition to Chairman were: Dellis -
Oliver, Don H. Smith, Don Nida, and Elmer Lee.

Minutes of previous meeting were read and approved.

Copy of letter of appreciation and sympathy to Mrs. Marshall
Hoppin was read.

The selection of someone to fill the vacancy on Commission
created by the death of Marshall Hoppin was discussed. Since
the Mayor might have someone in mind to fill this vacancy, it
was decided not to make any recommendations at this time.

The Mayor has applied for a recreation grant in the amount of
$1500.00.

Man from U. S. Steel in Portland called Mr. Elmer Lee and
reaffirmed quoted price of woven wire fence for Easy Manor
Park, $4.00 per foot installed. The woven redwood fence
would be $5.00 per foot installed.

Discussed possibility of fill dirt for Easy Street Park.
Will see Red about dirt and see if some trucks would be
available to haul same.

MOTION by Don Smith, second by Del Oliver to adjourn meeting.
Meeting then adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
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